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Dear Sir/Madam,

I fully and strongly agree to launch the GST in Hongkong provided that the 20.4 billions
surplus should be returned or at least partially returned to the public through mainly the
salary tax and secondly the profit tax. The rationale behind is that we, all Hongkongers, have
to share the expenses of HK Gov't, that we have already done, as well as to share the wealth,
that the Gov't did very little in the past especially for hi-income group. I am sure I am one of
the first 100,000 tax payers mentioned in your enquiry document. That means my yearly
contributions form part of the 65% of the tax of HK. I am looking forward to have
significant tax relief measures imposed by the Gov't in near future. Thanks.

God Bless,

Wesley
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